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Dear Committee on Behavioral Health and Health Care, 

as a dental assisting student I feel the testing for certification to take dental x-rays is 

necessary. I feel as though wiping this testing takes away from education that we 

have participated in. My fear with this bill is someone who doesn't have the proper 

knowledge and skills taking jobs away from those who have done the work and 

education to be qualified.  

 

Please oppose this bill. 


